
To Doc Sanders and Sandy Bratton,

Finally after nearly 3 months of dizziness I was able to lay down at night without the 
bed going round and round (Aug 29).  It felt good.

After 2 treatments I’m feeling lots better and can get around without holding on to 
everything when I walk.

I know now where to go when I need help.

Thanks to both of you for your help and kindness I received.

It’s great to be able to (do) things without feeling like you’ll fall over and to be able 
to move around good.

I will highly recommend you.

Thank you,

Maxine Cox
Crawfordsville


